
 

 

At Foley’s on the Mall Your Safety is our Priority. 

We have designed our Covid-19 response plan to ensure the safety and well-being of our customers, staff and the 
wider community. When you visit us you can be sure we are following all of the safety measures laid down in the 
Government protocols and doing our very best to make sure we have a safe space for you to enjoy. 

These are just some of the processes we have in place to battle the spread of Covid-19, while also ensuring that we 
in no way compromise our standard of service and the warm welcome you expect at Foley’s.  

What Are we Doing? 

We will be managing queuing and access in line with Government advised physical distancing. Please help us by 
booking in advance and arriving on time. 
Our staff will show you to your table, and we have hand sanitisers available at key points. 
Tables and chairs are cleaned between sittings, menus are sanitised after each use. 
We have increased our cleaning schedules and have heightened our disinfection practices in all areas with special 
attention to high touch points in line with recommendations from Government and NPHET (National Public Health 
Emergency Team). We consider our high touch points as our pens, CC machines, mobile devices and door handles 
to name just a few. 

Staff Training at Foley’s 

All of our staff have undergone Back to Work Covid-19 safety training 
In addition to hand washing, staff will use hand sensitisation gels regularly. 
Our staff have temperature checks when they come to work. 
Our staff know they can tell us if they feel unwell before or during work and we will always accommodate their 
needs. 

 You can be sure that Foley’s on the Mall will always do the following; 

Foley’s on the Mall will implement all the above-mentioned procedures, including increased deep cleaning 
schedules, hand sanitisation stations and staff training. 
Our dining area will be arranged to follow social distancing guidelines at a reduced capacity. 
Each table setting, including chairs, will be sanitised after each use. 
Menus will be sanitised between uses. 
Outdoor dining is available on our sheltered/covered/sunny terrace. 
Other dining options at Foley’s on the Mall include our Takeaway service to continue to enjoy Foley’s on the Mall 
food at home. 

Further Information 

If you have any further questions or concerns on these matters, please contact us at info@foleysonthemall.ie.  We 
thank you for your assistance and understanding in these matters. 

 
 


